
1500 Lizzie Street
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

805-549-1202

June 17, 2022

Ms. Elaina Cano
San Luis Obispo County Clerk-Recorder
1055 Monterey Street, Room D120
San Luis Obispo, CA  93408

Dear Ms. Cano:

On June 8, 2022, my office submitted a letter regarding a measure proposed for the November 2022 ballot. You
advised us that the ballot language submitted contains 76 words, one more than the 75 words permitted.

A revised statement appears below. We have deleted “cent” as identified in the following sentence: “...levying an
estimated 4.9 cents per $100 of assessed value generating on average $17,970,000 annually…”

EXHIBIT B - REVISED
BALLOT MEASURE

(ABBREVIATED FORM)

“To improve the quality of education; repair/replace roofs; upgrade and renovate 50 to 60-year-old classrooms,
restrooms, and school facilities; provide equity at sites; and make safety/security improvements; shall San Luis
Coastal Unified School District’s measure be approved authorizing $349,000,000 of bonds at legal rates, levying
an estimated 4.9¢ per $100 of assessed value generating on average $17,970,000 annually while bonds are
outstanding, with annual audits, independent citizens’ oversight, NO money for salaries and all funds spent
locally?”

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

Eric Prater, Ed.D., Superintendent

c: Dr. James Brescia, San Luis Obispo County Superintendent of Schools


